
 

May 11, 2010     

 

Filed May 11, 2010 via E-Mail 

and  

Via U.S. Mail 

 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia WA 98504-7250 

RE: Sanitary Service Company, Inc., G-14 – Annual Recycling Commodity Price Adjustment 

(CPA) Tracker  

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Enclosed are revised tariff pages for our Annual Recycling CPA Tracker for Solid Waste Tariff No. 6.  

The tariff pages have an issue date of May 11, 2010, with a stated effective date of July 1, 2010 for 

the 12 months ended June 30, 2011. 

Recycling commodity values have fallen since the last CPA.  The impact of the tracker is an increase 

in the WUTC residential recycling commodity rate from a debit of $0.15 to a debit of $0.58 per 

customer, per month.  The multi-family tracker increases from a debit of $0.94 per yard per pickup to 

a debit of $1.24 per yard per pickup.   

WUTC residential and multi-family customers will be notified of the increase to the Recycling 

Commodity Rate on their next statements. 

Hard copies of work papers and tariff pages have also been sent via US mail and will arrive on or 

before May 15, 2010.  

If you have any questions relating to this filing, please contact me at (360) 734-3490. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ed Nikula 

Vice President 

 

Encls:          Revised Tariff Pages and Work Papers                                                    

 

cc:  Whatcom County Council City of Bellingham Penni Lemperes 

       Bellingham Herald   Pat Dunn   Jeff Williamson 

       Lisa Meucci               Polly McNeill 


